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MASSES FOR THE WEEK

Mon. March 8th Lenten Weekday
     SJ 7:45 AM M/M Jerome Joyce
Tues. March 9th Lenten Weekday
     SJ 7:45 AM Ray & Gertrude LeMay
Wed. March 10th Lenten Weekday
     SJ 7:45 AM Mary Joann Davis
     IC 6:00 PM Stations of the Cross

Thurs. March 11th Lenten Weekday
     IC 7:45 AM Frank & Agnes Henry Family
  SJ 3 to 8 PM Exposition/Adoration/Benediction

Friday, March 12 Lenten Weekday
     IC 7:45 AM Irene Becker
     SJ 6:00 PM Stations of the Cross

Saturday, March 13th Lenten Weekday
     IC  4:00 PM Paul & Agnes Rhoades
     SJ  5:00 PM Sara Wise
Sunday, March 14th – Fourth Sunday of Lent
     SJ   8:00 AM Sandi Penatzer
     SJ 10:00 AM For the Parish
     IC   7:00 AM For the Parish
     IC   9:00 AM Louise Bodenschatz



ALTAR SERVERS SCHEDULE

NO Servers will be needed at any of the Masses.

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE

SJ & IC: ½ hour before every Saturday evening Mass. 

Also, ½ hour before all weekend Masses, during the first weekend of each month.  Or by appointment.  

GIFT BEARERS – At the present time, gift bearers are not permitted at any of the Masses.

IC VOTIVE CANDLES:  If anyone would like a 6-day votive candle lit at IC Church, please call Pam at the rectory at 495-5241.  Arrangements will then be made with Peggy to light it.  Cost is $2 and can be given to Peggy or to Pam at the rectory.

A REMINDER to people attending Masses in both parishes.  Please leave your kneeler down before you leave Mass, so that we know which seats need disinfected after each Mass.  Thank you.

Also, if you forgot to bring your own mask when you come to church, masks are available for you to wear.

SJ & IC:  The Dear Padre Bulletins being used are the ones that weren’t used previously due to the lockdown.
                       ******************

STATIONS OF THE CROSS:  Wednesdays at IC at 6 PM and Fridays at SJ at 6 PM.  All parishioners are encouraged to come and walk with Our Lord who carries our sins to the wood of the cross. 

SJ RAFFLE TICKETS must be returned sold or unsold by Monday, March 8th.  You can bring them to the rectory.
BLOOD DRIVE: will be held at New Germany Grove Hall, 1635 New Germany Road, Summerhill, PA on Tuesday, March 9th from 1:30 PM to 6:00 PM.  Please call 1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767) or visit RedCrossBlood.org and enter: nggh to schedule an appointment.

IC MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE MEETING will be Wednesday, March 17th at 7 PM in Marian Hall.

IC & SJ:  We have Exposition, Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and Benediction on Thursdays, from 3-to 8 PM, in St. John Church, Summerhill. Chaplet of Divine Mercy and Rosary are prayed at 3 PM.  We need to implore God to bring a quick and immediate end to the coronavirus. 

FISH FRY DINNERS: The Rosary Altar Society has decided to host the annual Fish Fry Dinners Take Out Only at the Grove Hall starting Friday, March 5, 12, 19, 26 with the last one being held on Good Friday, April 2. There will be ONLY ADULT SIZE MEALS. Since the menu has been downsized, the cost has been reduced to $10.00.  The time has been changed to 4 PM to 6:30 PM.  There will be NO PHONE CALL ORDERS. Since Bishop Mark does not want any patrons coming into the hall, you will place your order outside by staying in your car, and your food will be bought out to your car.  We will need a lot of help from our teens to be the outside runners to take orders/money, and runners will be needed to take the dinners outside.  This will be a great way to get service hours.  Menu: Baked/Fried Fish; Baked Potato (no French Fries), Mac ‘n’ Cheese, Haluski, Green Beas, Cole Slaw, and Cake of the Week.
SJ & IC: Introducing the new FORMED – The Catholic Faith. On Demand. Diving into the beauty of the Faith has never been easier: at home, on the go, or from any internet connected device. Discover thousands of books, audio talks, movies, documentaries, and studies. There is something for every member of the family to help them grow close to Christ and His Church. A wealth of material to assist our CCD teachers, to assist with Youth Ministry, for Adult Faith Formation, and sacramental preparation. Registering on FORMED is easier than ever!! (1) Go to FORMED.org/signup. (2) Enter your parish zip code (15958) and name to select your parish (St. John Church). (3) Enter your name and email. Already parishioners of our partnered-parishes have said how much they “love” it.
OUR 2021 CATHOLIC MINISTRIES DRIVE – Be a Disciple of Hope - Launches today throughout our Diocese. This drive supports 14 ministries through which people are accompanied in their journey.  Please reflect on Bishop Mark’s invitation that arrived this week and return your pledge card in next weekend’s offertory.  All contributions received beyond our parish target will be used for parish repairs.  100% of your gift goes directly to these ministries.  The goal for SJ is $12,426.00 and IC is $16,163.00. Please be generous so we have the means to help the less fortunate.
SJ & IC:  Holy Week Triduum and Easter Vigil directives from Bishop Mark will be published in this bulletin soon.  
CCD STUDENTS in grades 6-7-8 are invited to take part in Junior High Youth Day 2021 on zoom; Sunday, March 21 from 11:30 AM to 2:30 PM.  For details or to register contact Steph Partsch at 814-487-6334 or 814-341-9016.  
SJ & IC:  IN-PERSON CCD CLASSES, resume today as follows:  Grades 1 – 6, will attend on Sundays, March 7 & 21; Grades 7 – 11, will attend on Sundays, March 14 & 28.  ALL CCD CLASSES WILL BE HELD IN THE GROVE HALL.    Please be patient with us as we all try to adapt to the needs of our teens and children, and the directives we receive from CDC and Bishop Mark.  April schedule will be announced later in the month.  Students must wear their mask.
